
Now is the time to look for a municipal pre-school class.  

Every child is welcome in a preschool class from the age of six. The preschool class is there 
to prepare the child for starting school, it is voluntary and it costs nothing. The period for 
applying starts on 15 December and goes on until 15 February. It is important that you 
remember to apply during the period for applying, but all applications are dealt with as if they 
were sent in at the same time. Remember that the choice of preschool class is also a choice 
of nine-year compulsory school because your child will have priority for a place in year 1 at the 
school concerned. 

The simplest way for you to apply is on line to goteborg.se/ansokantillforskoleklass  

You can also fill in a form from www.goteborg.se or phone the Gothenburg City contact centre, 
who can send you a form.  

If you need help with filling in your application you can turn to one of the city’s citizens’ advice 
bureaux or to the contact centre.  

CONTACT CENTRE  

Phone: 031-365 00 00  

E-mail: goteborg@goteborg.se  

Hours of opening: 7 am-6 pm 

 

http://www.goteborg.se/
mailto:goteborg@goteborg.se

